
Effective Monday, May 2,
2022, our Merritt Island and
Palm Bay branch offices will

be closed between 11:30 a.m.
and 1:30 p.m. indefinitely.



All other branches will be
open during these times. 

 Online services are available
24/7 at www.brevardclerk.us

and our Call Center is
available at (321) 637-5413

from 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

OFFICE HOUR UPDATE


